Each class is to collect as much candy as they
can between November 1 and November
8th. We will weigh each class’s candy on
November 8" to determine a winner.

All candy collections go to our Troops
and a local soup kitchen.

We are excited to see what you have for us!
Dr. Grant Larkin and Staff



